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Government Relations Co-Chair Discusses California’s Increased
Number of Paid Sick Days

News

10.12.23


In an interview with SHRM, Ben Ebbink discusses California’s SB 616, which guarantees employees

five paid sick days per year.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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